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June 17, 2021 
 
Arbitrage Services Vendor 
 
RE: City of Madera – Arbitrage Services 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The City of Madera issued a Request for Quote (RFQ) on June 10, 2021 for arbitrage rebate 
analysis report services for the City’s various bond financings.  This is an addendum to that RFQ 
amending the “Required Report Frequency” for the 2015 Water/Wastewater Bonds from “5 
years” to “Annual”. 
 
Please contact Vicki Crow, Department of Finance, City of Madera at (559) 662-4995 or by email 
at vcrow@madera.gov if you have any questions.   

Responding bids should be sent to vcrow@madera.gov no later than 6/25/2021.   

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Stickman 
Procurement Services Manager


